From: Ryan Terry

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: October 27, 2021

Subject: FCC File No. 0938-EX-CN-2021

Message:

Good morning. Yes -- this is a duplicate to 0913-EX-CN-2021. When we submitted this application, we
noted in the record for 0913-EX-CN-2021 that we had to submit a replacement application because we
could never resolve an issue trying to submit fee payment for 0913-EX-CN-2021; the fee system
generated an error every time and would not permit payment. We request that OET proceed with either
application (including the one already under review at NTIA) and dismiss the other, as we only need one
license for these operations.



